
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2021-A-029 

Subject: MU3A Signage above the roll-up doors (EF1013F) (EF1013G) (EF1013J) 

(EF1013H).  

From: Airport Operations, Airside Ground Operation and Baggage Services. 

Contacts:  Manager Operations - Baggage @ 416-776-1111 

Effective Date: 2021/07/19  

Effective July 19 ,2021, the GTAA will install signage above the roll-up doors (EF1013F) 

(EF1013G) (EF1013J) (EF1013H) at the MU3A baggage room which supports the intended flow 

of traffic. The signage above the roll-up doors will be denoted with “Entrance Only” or “Wrong 

Way”.  

Strict adherence to the signage and traffic flows is required and will be enforced by Aviation 

Safety Officers (ASO)  

Certified AVOP trainers must review these signage enhancements within their organizations.  All 

stakeholders operating airside shall disseminate this advisory internally and ensure their AVOP 

holders are aware of the new signage. All employees operating in these areas are reminded to 

exercise extra caution when transiting through these areas in vehicles or on foot. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and collaboration in our joint efforts to improve ramp safety. 
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Toronto Pearson Advisory 

From: Airport Operations, Airside Ground Operation and Baggage Services. 
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